
 

 

Please visit our website: 
www.kewwoodsprimary.co.
uk 

Tel: 01704 533 478     

Headteacher 
Christina Greaves,  

BA Hons 

Dates:                            

 January 

23rd -  No clubs  

24th -  No clubs  

29th -  No clubs  

30th -  Y3 trip to Chester  

 

 February 

6th -  Y6 parents evening   

7th -  Y6 parents evening   

8th -  Y6 Poetry slam @ 
Greenbank  (invite only) 

 

 

 

 

  

      

Follow us on Twitter @kewwoods 

              Friday 19th January, 2024  

ATTENDANCE: 
School attendance this 
week is 92% which is  
below national average. 
Well done to class  5W 
who had the 
highest  attendance at 
99.5% 

Kew Woods were invited to take part in a futsal 5-a-side tournament at Stanley 

High School.  20 teams entered the competition, with Kew Woods entering 2 teams.  

The 20 teams were split across 5 groups on 5 separate days, with the winning team 

from each group meeting in a final, this week.  Unfortunately, both of our teams 

were drawn in the same group.  Fortunately, 1 of our teams won that group and    

progressed to the final.  In the final group, Kew Woods finished third place and 

were only beaten by the overall winners.—well done Kew!!  

 

Futsal Competition at 
Stanley High  



This Week’s Big Question 

What is the impact of my energy 
use?  

This week was our first opportunity to explore our new  

BIG QUESTION of the week!  

Here is a summary of what the pupils thought: 

Y1 — we can turn off tablets, lights and make sure the fridge is 
closed.  

Y2 — energy releases carbon dioxide and it’s bad for us.  

Y3 — if we use the car less it will help the worlds crust and stop 
the sun coming through.  

Y4 — prices are increasing, therefore, we need to turn things 
off when we are not using them 

Y5 — thermal. Water and air pollution and green house gases. 
Main causes are cars with diesel. 

Y6 — we can decrease our energy usage by unplugging our 
phones, other gadgets and play less on the computer. 

Next week's BIG QUESTION is  

 

Do red squirrels need protecting?  
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This Week’s Class Dojo Winners 

Curtis RK 

Olivia RW 

Alexandra 1K 

Jasmine 1W 

Zach 2K 

Olivia W 2W 

Mia 3K 

Timmy 3W 

Isaac 4K 

Siera 4W 

Kyla 5K 

Sofia 5W 

Myla 6K 

India R 6W 



Y5 climbed trees, found stickmen and made dens in Forest 

School this week.  

Forest School 



Nursey enjoyed time outside playing in the snow, learning new        

vocabulary. 

The snowman got to wear a pan for a hat! 



In Reception they have been reading Aliens Love Underpants.  

 

They then created descriptive posters for the lost underpants!  





I am sure you can guess what history topic Y2 have started to 

learn about.  

The Great Fire of London and the spread of the Great Plague! 

 



Y1 have been exploring painting with colour. They recreated the 

artwork of Jasper Johns, where they were exploring primary    

colours and mixing them to make secondary colours. They also got 

to use a range of brushes to make their marks!  






